
Project Update: April 2019                     
 

We already finished the fieldwork. Here are some pictures from our expeditions and 

from presentation at Charnali Public School, which was attended by almost 150 

locals, including students, teachers and local authorities. Currently, we are working 

on the final report.  

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 

We participated in the conference organized by Rufford Foundation held in 

Kazbegi, Georgia. 

 

We already spread posters, flyers and stickers. 

 

 


